“To Whom It May Coneern: -

- We own Hamra Jewelers, 156435 N. Scottsdale Road, and we're a tenant
in the Shops at Zocallo, located immediately west of the subject property.

We have communicated with the applicant, and understand it has applied
to the city for zoning to allow for a luxury multi-family residential community at 48’
. feet in height of 240 +/- units on the 6+ acre property. We have reviewed the
design material (site plan, parking layouts, elevations, etc.) that have been
submitted to the city. We are in full support of this proposed rezening and
development. It is our opinion that the proposed development will enhance the

area, and help local retailers such as ourselves.

Sincerely,

Hamra Jewelers
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